
Date: 3rd September 2011

To: Planning

Cc: -

From: Miriam Hill

Subject: S6/2011/1617FP – The Twelve Apostles, Kentish Lane, Brookmans Park

Rebuilding of existing boundary wall

I have reviewed the proposal for the above site and refer to drawing number SK/02A 

SK/01A. 

Arboriculturally

There are a number of important mature trees adjacent to the wall within the back verge. 

The trees are referred to and indicated on the plans. It has been indicated that the wall 

construction is to be amended by the trees and the trench hand dug around the trees.

If the applicant went further and assured us that there was to be no mechanical damage, 

stacking of deliveries, vehicular or skip storage or parking or washing of tools under the 

trees that would be a proportionate Tree Statement for this particular site. 

Landscape

The proposal does not indicate any amendments to the landscaping. Should any of the 

trees adjacent to the wall die within a few years of the building works the applicant should 

replace the tree with the same species in a similar location and maintain it until 

established. 

Summary



Overall I have no objections to this application. I hope that these comments are clear and 

that if you need anything further then please contact me.


